
January 18, 2024 

RE: City of Minneapolis Large Diameter Sanitary Sewer Lining Program 

Dear City of Minneapolis Resident / Homeowner: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that in the coming weeks we will be completing work on the City of 
Minneapolis Sanitary Sewer Lining Program that will impact your neighborhood and property. The contract for 
this work has been awarded to Insituform Technologies USA to install the new CIPP (Cured in Place Pipe). 

CIPP work in your neighborhood is scheduled to begin on or around January 26, 2024 with a subcontractor, 
American Environmental, flushing and cleaning the pipes. Insituform Technologies will begin the actual lining 
process as soon as early March. Cleaning will take approximately 1-2 days and lining will take approximately 1 
week (weather permitting) to complete. You may see gaps in worker presence during this time frame. 

You will be impacted by the work within the City right of way or easements as construction equipment may be 
parked here during working/after hours and sound from operating that equipment should be expected. Before 
each section of pipe can be lined, the ongoing sewer flow must be pumped around the area being worked on.  
This is done by using portable pumps. You will see one or two pipes or hoses laid in the boulevard, street or on 
your easement, along with several pumps that must run for the duration of the lining process.   

Another way you could be impacted relates to the use of your sewer service, in other words, using water in 
your residence whether it’s for laundry, bath, toilet, etc. You will be notified 48 hours in advance of a 
designated time slot where you will not be able to use your sewer service without risking a backup of your 
wastewater into the lowest level of your house.  

Please note, impacted residents needing to limit sewer/water usage will receive advance notice with the 
actual date and times telling you when not to use your sanitary sewer service from a Door Hanger that will 
usually be hung to a front door.  Once the crews have finished and left the area you will again be able to use 
your sewer service. We anticipate the service interruption to be less than 12-hours, starting with the time and 
date posted on the door hanger notice. 

If you have needs or questions, please call: Bruce White (Insituform Field Engineer): 612-328-3958 

Sincerely, 

Insituform Technologies USA, LLC 

City of Hastings      101 Fourth Street East    Hastings, MN  55033-1955    Phone: 651-480-2350    www.hastingsmn.gov 

1140 Bunker Lake Blvd. N 
Anoka, MN 55303 

Tel: (612) 225-0041 

www.insituform.com 
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